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ATTENDANCE
Well done to 1MG and 6AS 

who achieved 100% 
attendance last week.  Whole 

school attendance fell to 
95.7% which, whilst this is 

well below our target of 97%, 
it is well above the national 
average currently at 90.9%.

SCHOOL MEAL PRICES
Please be aware for the 

beginning of the Autumn term 
school meals for KS2 (Years 3-

6) will increase to £2.35.

Our school gates are closed for vehicles between 8.30am-8.55am and 3.05pm-3.35pm

SCHOOL LOTTERY

Congratulations to this week’s 
winner.

Our school lottery plays every 
week, even during school 

holidays, so you can support us 
all year round!  You can choose 

to play for a month or 
continuously, your choice.  

Enter before 17th July to be 
entered into a draw to win 12 
monthly boxes of fruit & veg 

delivered directly to your 
home.

To play, simply visit 
https://www.yourschoollottery.

co.uk/

SCHOOL MENU
For this Thursday and Friday, 

there will be a change of 
puddings as follows:

Thursday 8th July – ice cream
Friday 9th July – marble cake.

A new menu will be in place 
from 23rd August.  A copy of 
this has been sent via School 
Jotter, a copy of which can 
also be found on our website 
under the Parents/Letters to 

Parents tabs

PE HOODIES
To add to our PE kit, Swifts 
and Hole in the Wall are now 

selling PE hoodies in royal blue 
and black.

YEAR 6 DINNER MONEY
Could we please ask that if 

your child has a dinner debt, 
this is cleared as soon as 

possible.

SUMMER READING 
CHALLENGE

This year’s Summer Reading 
Challenge theme is “Wild 

World Heroes” which runs 
from 3rd July to 4th

September.  To sign up for the 
challenge simply visit Hinckley 

Library or sign up online 
www.wildworldheroes.org.uk

BOOK COLLECTION

We need your help!!!
We are currently raising 

funds to purchase new books 
for school and have so far 

raised a fantastic £220. Our 
target is £300.  We would 
like to thank everyone who 
has contributed, your kind 
donations which are very 

much appreciated.

To donate please visit:

https://supportyourschool.or
g.uk/richmond-primary-

school/award-winners-book-
collection

FINALLY
School breaks up on Friday 
9th July and we return on 

Wednesday 25th August.  We 
would like to wish you all a 
very happy holiday and we 

wish our Year 6 leavers good 
luck for the future!
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